
22 November 2023

Christmas Church Service for Scripture Students

A Christmas Church Service will be held on Wednesday13 December 2023 at St Peter's in
Sutton for all students who participate in Special Religious Education (Scripture). Weather
permitting, this will be an outside event in the church grounds. Students will walk to and from
the church.  Supervision will be by Sutton Public School staff and SRE volunteers.  There will
be three services:

9:30 - 10am Stage 3         10:15-10:45 Stage 2        11-11:30am K/1/2

Parents wishing their children to attend this service are asked to return a signed permission
note by Thursday 7 December.

Clare Sullivan

Principal

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas Church Service for Scripture Students

I give my child ______________________________ in class _________ permission to
attend the Christmas Church Service at St Peters, Sutton on Wednesday 13 December
2023.

I understand this activity requires my child to walk outside of school grounds with
teacher supervision.

Medical Information

Is there any health-related information that we may need to be aware of that may impact on
any of the activities undertaken during this event?

__________________________________________________________________

Signed ___________________________ Date__________________________


